
Louisiana Public Service Commission 
 

POST OFFICE BOX 91154 

BATON ROUGE, LOUISIANA  70821-9154 
lpsc.louisiana.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRANDON M. FREY 

Executive Secretary 

 

KATHRYN H. BOWMAN 

Executive Counsel 

 

JOHNNY E. SNELLGROVE, JR 

Deputy Undersecretary 

 A Century of Public Service 

 

 

 
 

 

October 3, 2023 

 

Re:    Louisiana Do Not Call Program 

 Independent Solicitor Registration Renewal 2024 
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The Louisiana Public Service Commission Do Not Call program accepts telephonic solicitor registrations based on 

the calendar year, January through December.  The last quarter LPSC Do Not Call registry for calendar year 2023 was

 issued from our office September 13, 2023.  The first quarter LPSC Do Not Call registry for calendar year 2024 

will be issued from our office on or about December 15, 2023, and will be effective for enforcement on January 1, 

2024.  

We appreciate your participation in the LPSC Do Not Call program.  I would like to remind you that even though you 

might subscribe to the National Do Not Call List, you must also subscribe at the state level, to make phone calls into 

our state.  If your company has decided not to reregister at this time, I remind you that all solicitation calls must be 

made in compliance with both state and federal DNC programs. 
 

If you have already completed your registration for 2024, please accept our thanks and disregard this reminder. If you 

have any questions, or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 1-800-256-2397, or via

 email at donotcall@la.gov. 

 

 

                Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                Lisa Stevenson 

                Do Not Call Program Manager

                                            Telephone:  (800) 256-2397 

Our records show your business was a registered Independent telephonic solicitor with our program in 2023.  To 

continue your participation with the LPSC Do Not Call program without a break in registration, please submit your 

re-registration packet on or before December 8, 2023.  Your packet must contain a completed Independent 

telephonic solicitor renewal application (copy enclosed for your convenience), and certified funds for the applicable 

amount made payable to the Louisiana Public Service Commission.   

 

There have been no changes to the registration fee schedule for the 2024 calendar year.  Although we do not accept 

company checks, wire transfer and credit card options are available, as well as certified checks and money orders.  

Information regarding the payment process can be found on our website at 

https://lpsc.louisiana.gov/DNC_SolicitorAppInfo.  
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